
 
December 07, 2023 

Paul Knopp
KPMG LLP 
345 Park Ave
New York, NY 10154 

Dear Paul Knopp: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on December 07, 2023, the National  Peer Review Committee accepted
the report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is September
30, 2026. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

  
Michael Wagner
Chair, National PRC

+1.919.402.4502

cc: Dawn Trapani, Stephen Hicks

Firm Number:  900010054128 Review Number:  601233
 
 


